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The Shutdown of the HVAC 
 

 

All the HVAC (heating, ventilation, air conditioning) equipment in the entire 
Buildings A and B will gradually be shut down between 8 p.m. on January 15, 
2016 and 12 noon on January 16, 2016 because of the necessary modification of 

measurement and control software. 

In addition, all the HVAC equipment in the SE wing of Building A will be shut 

down between 8 p.m. on January 15, 2016 and 8 p.m. on January 17, 2016 

because of HVAC regulation. 

 

Therefore, we ask all the staff in Buildings A and B to adjust their work to this 

exceptional situation and to reduce all the work at laboratory fume hoods for this 

period. 

 

 For more information, please contact Jan Janoušek – Ext. 291. 

 

 

 

Prague, January 13, 2016 

 

 

        Dr. Zdeněk Hostomský 
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